

Masefield Primary School

Masefield Road, Little Lever, Bolton, BL3 1NG

Tel: 01204 333714
Fax: 01204 333531
office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk
www.masefield.bolton.sch.uk
School Twitter: @MasefieldCP

MASEFIELD SUCCEED

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Whittaker **Head of School:** Mr A Done

Dear parents,

As members of the School Council, we are always keen to promote friendship and inclusion at Masefield. For this reason, we are hoping to buy some new Buddy Benches for our KS1 and KS2 playgrounds. The benches will be a safe space for children to sit and chat and cheer each other up should there be a need.

In order to raise the money for the benches we are hosting a hot chocolate sale during the last week of term –

Tuesday 13th February for Year 1, 2 and 3

Wednesday 14th February for Year 4, 5 and 6

Thursday 15th February for Reception and Nursery.

Hot chocolates will be on sale at break times and will be served with squirty cream, marshmallows and a biscuit.

We are suggesting £1 as a donation for the hot chocolate, but any donations of any amount will be appreciated should you be feeling extra generous!

Yours sincerely

The School Council















